
NWPC - CLERK’S REPORT & CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED. 
May 4th 2021 meeting 

ITEM  DECISION 
REQUIRED 

ACTION TO BE TAKEN. 

1. The fire extinguishers at the village hall were serviced on 14th 
April.  

NO None 

2.  Two new volunteers had offered to help with footpath 
clearances. 

No None 

3. Correspondence received regarding No Mow May. Cllr 
Sangster had replied to both enquiries. 

NO None 

4. A resident who has been trying to arrange community 
Broadband had forwarded information from Openreach. An 
agenda item is planned for the June meeting.  

NO Review powers to 
spend and any 
potential liability. 
Prepare backup papers 
for June. 

5. The notice board for the playing fields had not been bought 
because it was out of stock, and now it is available the price 
has increased dramatically. Councillors have been asked if 
they are happy to pay the extra. 

YES Councillors to advise 
Clerk if price rise is 
acceptable. 

 
 

 
Mrs G Foster - (Clerk to Nether Wallop Parish Council)   -   28 April 2021 


